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Dear Commission Members,

I wholeheartedly support all 5 of these recommendations for financial campaign reform. 

*The full public funding for all State and County elections in Hawaiʻi.

*Banning the solicitation or acceptance of campaign donations during the
legislative session.

*Reducing the cap on campaign donationsfrom from $6,000, $4,000 and $2,000 to
$100, $100, and $100. 

*Banning contributions from corporations and unions as 21 other states now do.

*Limit candidate campaign war chests.

Campaign Finance reform is critical to suppressing political corruption which
effects us all and undermines our faith in our democracy. 

Public campaign funding has proven to be effective. 

Mahalo for your consideration.
Aloha,
Char Casserley
Small business owner
Kula
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